
 
Homework:   
 Homework is important because it is a valuable aid in helping your 

child make the most of his/her experience in school. I give homework 

because it is useful in reinforcing what has been learned in class, 

teaches responsibility and helps your child develop positive study 

habits. Homework also allows you to see first hand your child’s 

strengths and weaknesses and the ability to follow directions. 

 

Every Monday, your child will be receiving his/her homework folder 

and it needs to be returned on Thursday. Inside the homework folder 

you will find the homework worksheet/s and books for your child to 

read and keep. You can help your child read these books and record 

them on the B.E.A.R. Book Club Reading Form. You may also record 

books from home.  

 

You will also find notes that may need to be signed and returned or are 

for your informational purpose only and can be kept at home. Please 

watch for special notes.  

 

Parents, you play an important role in making homework a positive 

experience for your child. Therefore, I ask that parents make 

homework a top priority, provide necessary supplies, a quiet homework 

environment and provide praise and support. I also expect students to 

do their best job on their homework and that it be the child’s work 
and the parents written response if needed. During the course of the 

year your child will be able to do his/her own written responses.  

 

If homework is not completed or returned on time he/she will receive 

a “sad note” and sit on the bench during recess. If you have questions 

about the homework please contact me prior to the due date. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for all your help and support! 


